
Choctaw Amateur Radio Club Minutes from April 19, 2010 
 
Members Present: 
Eric Spiegel  K3UUF     CORA Director 
Shannon Wann KB5ABU 
Bill Wilburn  N5NUK CARC Secretary  CORA Officer/President 
Bill Crossland N9SQV CARC President  CORA Alternate 
David Huntz  NH6SM CARC Treasurer  CORA Director 
 
Visitor: 
Shannon Wann KB5ABU 
 
Old Business: 
The issue of the controller was touched on but there was no action taken. 
 
CORA Report: 
Bill N5NUK gave a report regarding Ham Holiday. The flyer should be mailed out around May 
1st. 
 
Other: 
It was noted that Bill K3YC was at a homeowners meeting and that Larry K5VVD had gone to 
Isreal to walk where Jesus had walked. 
Bill N9SQV commented on Citizen Corps and the classes they have. He already has the 
training DVD’s. 
Everyone ponied up their monthly dollar for the Food Pantry. 
 
 
Next meeting would be May 17, 2010. 


